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Sacramento County Grand Jury Announces 
Release of 2024 Final Report 

 
 

Sacramento, CA – The 2023-24 Sacramento County Grand Jury today released 

its final report, foreperson Steve Caruso announced. 
 
The report contains all six of the Sacramento County Grand Jury’s investigative reports 

released individually throughout its 2023-24 term: 

 

• Public Confinement Review 

• Infighting and Turmoil Drown Florin County Water District 

• Invisible Foster Teens: Where Are They? 

• Sacramento City Unified School District Fails Its Most Vulnerable Students 

• Keep Your Eyes Off My Privacy! 

• Board of Supervisors’ Pay Raise: Mistakes Have Consequences 

 

The report is available to the public on the Sacramento County Grand Jury website at 

https://sacgrandjury.org/reports.aspx. 

 

The Grand Jury is made up of 19 citizens and 11 alternates and is appointed to provide 

oversight of county, city, school and special district agencies and operations within 

Sacramento County. The Grand Jury is also authorized to hear criminal indictments and 

is tasked with visiting detention facilities throughout the region. 

  

A new Grand Jury begins its one-year term on July 1, 2024. 
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